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Dear parents,

Thank you to all the parents that were able to attend parents’ evening; | hope you found it useful
being able to meet your child’s teacher. Mrs Spence and | received lots of positive feedback which we
appreciate.

As you should be aware, we have two online systems that your children can access at home to help
them catch up with some of the learning they may have missed out on due to Covid-19 and to apply
some of the knowledge and skills they have learnt so far this year. The long, dark winter evenings are
an ideal time for the children to do some extra learning at home. The children have been given a copy
of the log in details so they can access the sites from laptops, tablets or phones.

Century Tech
Students are able to access CENTURY at anytime and anywhere. It is available to them in school and

also at home. All they need to do is visit https://app.century.tech/login/ and enter their username
and password details.

Times Tables Rock Stars

Times Tables Rock Stars provides children with the opportunity to learn the times tables, practise
them and compete against other children at a similar level in a fun way.

The site can be accessed by logging into https://ttrockstars.com/login

Each week, we will be handing out prizes and certificates to some of the children that have completed
challenges on Century Tech and Times Tables Rock Stars at home.

Attendance

The majority of children are coming to school on time every day. If your child is poorly, please let us
know so that we can update the registers. If we do not hear from you, this counts as an unauthorised
absent and potentially a safeguarding issue so we may have to pass the information on to external
agencies.

Punctuality
Please try your best to make sure that the children arrive at school on time — a few minutes each day
can have a negative impact on the children’s learning.

Thank you for your continued support,

5. RBrowary

Sally Brown, Head of School



